
Traffic Management Plan 

Bangalow Billycart Derby, 20th September 2020 

a. Description: The plan involves the temporary closure of Byron Street 

Bangalow between the hours of 6.00am to 4.00pm on Sunday 20th 

September 2020. 

b. Impact of Proposed Measures: No significant traffic movement impact is 

expected in the village as traffic is diverted along Deacon Street. 

c. Measures to re-assign traffic: As in previous years the Bangalow Police 

change the signage for Deacon Street to restrict parking and make it 

two- way traffic for the period of the temporary closure. Barricades and 

signage is placed on Byron Street at the intersection of Granuaille Road 

and Market Street to direct traffic into Deacon Street. 

d. Public Transport Services: there is no impact on Public Transport 

Services. 

e. Emergency vehicles, heavy vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians: There is no 

impact on the movement of these instances along Deacon Street. 

f. Assessment of effect on existing and future developments: As far as 

existing developments are concerned there are no transport 

implications. Until they are advertised I have no ability to respond to 

future developments. 

g. Effects on Adjoining Council areas: there is no effect on traffic 

movements in adjoining council areas. 

h. Public consultation process: The proposed event has been organised for 

the past 20 

i.  years by either the Bangalow Lions Club or the Bangalow Chamber of 

Commerce with support from the local community. The proposed event 

dates have already been advertised on the Bangalow Chamber of 

Commerce web site and their Facebook page to alert businesses, 

residents and visitors. Signage is put up around Bangalow at least one 

month prior to the event. All the public schools in the shire are notified 

at least 3 months prior to the event. Since the event began there have 

been no adverse impacts on the village.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Richard Millyard 

Bangalow Lions Club Co-ordinator 

Bangalow Billycart Derby 


